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The Columbus Fire Department responded to a fire in Reneau Hall this morning at about 7 
a.m. The fire was isolated and contained to one room on the second floor.  A staff member 
noticed the smell of smoke and reported the smell to the MUW Police Department who then 
notified 911. The actual cause of the fire and extent of the damage are still being assessed.  
 
W-Alert Reminder: If a situation arises, either on or off campus, that constitutes an ongoing 
or continuing threat, a campus-wide “timely warning” will be issued. The warning will be is-
sued through the University’s text messaging system called W-Alert to students, faculty and 
staff. Take a moment to ensure you are signed up for the W-Alert at www.muw.edu/police/
preparedness/walertsignup. Follow W Alerts on Twitter, @TheWAlert.  
  
Crisis Management App: We encourage you to download the Crisis Management App and 
use it as a reference in the event of an emergency. Please visit www.muw.edu/police/
preparedness/app for download instructions.  
 

 

 

 
 


